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Comments:
I do not agree with the approval of windmills going in near the Fenwick, Bethany and Ocean City
Beaches for a number of reasons. There has not been enough research in the US to prove these do
not endanger wildlife and eco system. There is nothing in place should these fail and cleanup be
necessary which recently happened in RI. The infrastructure system is Sussex County has not been
addressed so we do not have enough roads (or Drs) for the growth influx and new housing taking
the place of farm land, as well as major flooding to contend with (breach of dunes in Rt 1 and all
bay streets in Fenwick). This should be the priority of the government to fix or there will be no
homes in 10-20 years. Additionally vacationers will stop coming to DE which has huge financial
implications and homes will be of little value. I am disappointed with all the negative publicity and
towns speaking out against this that a decision was made to move forward especially since NJ will
not be doing this project. It’s time Government stood up to protect our beaches and infrastructure
before building windfarms.
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